
	

	

	
	
	
16th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Re: Parent/Carer Evenings 2023-24 
 

I am writing to you regarding our parent/carer evening events for this academic year. 
 
Parent/Carer Evening Dates 2023-24 

The dates for our parent/carers evenings are as follows: 

• Year 7 – Thursday 22nd February 2024 
• Year 8 – Thursday 23rd May 2024 
• Year 9 – Thursday 25th January 2024 
• Year 10 – Thursday 25th April 2024 
• Year 11 – Thursday 30th November 2023 and Thursday 7th March 2024 

The UKAT Sixth Form team will communicate dates for Year 12 and 13 evenings 
separately. 

Parent/Carer Evening Survey 
 
In prepraration for the start of our parent/carer evenings, I am currently reviewing 
how these events will take place this year and would like to provide the opportunity 
for your input and feedback as part of this.   
 
I would be grateful if you could please complete a short survey to provide your 
feedback to us. Survey link: https://forms.office.com/e/ZLEXm2pQLK . Our 
parent/carer evening survey will be open for responses until Friday (20th October). 
 
Once all feedback has been received and reviewed, I will write to you again to 
confirm the arrangements for our parent/carer evenings this year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Dan Greenwood 
Vice Principal
	


